
 
 

…love the act of charity… 

Josimah Baby Bank High chairs guidance 

We check all items before we give them out to our families and if the item 

doesn’t meet our standards as those set by government legislation, we will not 

accept them. 

These guidance refer to all high chair, eating aid or seat. All high chairs 

should conform to requirement and test methods of the British standard 

institute and should be referenced somewhere on the product as: BS EN 

14988:2017+A1:2020 

The following should be check before donating: 

 Is there a harness that goes around the child’s waist and between 

their legs? 

 If it is a folding highchair, is it stable and do all the locks work? 

 Is there any damage to the base which could compromise its overall 

stability? 

Is the highchair clean and in good condition? 

 

 


